________________________________________
From: Kara Berger [kara.berger@parksandpeople.org]
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 9:30 AM
To: Herrera, Willy
Cc: Sam Little
Subject: RE: FREE FIELD TRIPS
 
Hi Willy,
 
Thank you for your interest in a restoration field trip along the Gwynns Falls Trail. We are happy to let you know that there is space available for you and your students.
 
Let’s first set dates and then move forward with planning your specific restoration project. Would you be interested in doing two field trips, one restoration project and one along the Gwynns Falls Trail, in addition to having Parks & People Foundation staff come in to your classroom and give a short lesson? Like the initial field trip, the entire cost of the second trip would be covered. If this is something that you are interested in, the dates that I would propose are April 29th for a classroom visit, and May 1st and May 6th for the two field trips.
 
Let me know if this is a possibility you would like to discuss further and if you have any questions.
 
Best,
 
Kara Berger
Environmental Education Program Assistant
 
Parks & People Foundation
800 Wyman Park Drive, Suite 010
Baltimore, MD 21211
Phone: 410-448-5663, ext. 130
Fax: 410-448-5895
kara.berger@parksandpeople.org<mailto:kara.berger@parksandpeople.org>
www.parksandpeople.org<http://www.parksandpeople.org/>

